

TOWN OF LAKE LURE • P.O. BOX 255 • LAKE LURE, N.C. 28746 • 704/625-9983 • 704/625-9396

RECESSED MEETING OF THE LAKE LURE TOWN COUNCIL HELD WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19, 1991, 2:00 P.M. AT THE LAKE LURE TOWN HALL.

PRESENT: Mayor L. C. Michelon

Commissioner Bill Bush Commissioner Alex Karr Commissioner Hugo Moirano Commissioner Frankie Queen

J. Paul Wilson, Interim Town Manager

**ABSENT:** N/A

The meeting recessed from Monday, June 17 was convened at 2:00 p.m. at the Town Hall on Wednesday, June 19 for the purpose of meeting with representatives from the Rutherford Hospital and to interview a candidate for the position of Town Manager.

The meeting was convened at 2:00 p.m., at which time representatives from the Rutherford Hospital made a brief presentation to the Town Council regarding how the hospital admits patients to its Lake Lure Area Clinic and the manner in which payments for services are received.

Present were Larry Chewning and Tommy Hardin, President and Trustee respectively of the Hospital, and they assured the Council that all patients are treated equally. They are a non-profit organization trying to provide the best medical care for residents of Rutherford County and particularly for the Lake Lure area out of the Fairfield clinic location.

At approximately 2:30 p.m., a motion was made by Commissioner Bush, seconded by Commissioner Karr, to enter into executive session for the purpose of interviewing a candidate for the Town Manager's position. The vote was unanimous, and the interview was conducted by members of the Council until approximately 4:20 p.m.

After the interview, a motion was made by Commissioner Bush, seconded by Commissioner Moirano, to recess the meeting until 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 20, 1991, for the purpose of continuing a review of the 1991-92 budget. The motion to adjourn was carried unanimously.

ATTEST:

Mayor L. C. Michelon

Anita H. Taylor, Town Jerk